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Kayvon Kashani-Gharavi is the new music director of the
Grosse Pointe Community Chorus.

‘Holiday Music Around the World’ is Dec. 3
 Open Audio Article Player

By GPN Staff on November 15, 2023

Grosse Pointe Community Chorus’s new music director, Kayvon Kashani-Gharavi, will direct the 65-member chorus in a
choral concert at 3 p.m. Sunday, Dec. 3, at St. Clare of Montefalco Catholic Church, 1401 Whittier, Grosse Pointe Park.

The program features a wide range of holiday music from around the world, all of which was selected to start off the holiday
season.

Tickets are $20 for adults and $5 for children ages 12 and younger. Tickets
will be available at the door, as well as in advance at Posterity Framing,
17005 Kercheval, City of Grosse Pointe; or Moehring Woods Flowers, 20923
Mack, Grosse Pointe Woods.

The Grosse Pointe Community Chorus was formed by Malcolm Maclean
Johns and Marian Johns in 1953, and has been in active existence since
then. Thanks to opportunities to rehearse by video and in various outdoor
settings in 2020 and 2021, during the pandemic, the music never actually
stopped. The December 2023 concert will be the chorus’s 70th holiday
performance.

Members of the chorus are excited to perform this concert with their new
music director, who joined the chorus earlier this year. They will be
accompanied by Ron Pietrantoni.

For more information, visit grossepointecommunitychorus.org.
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